
 
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Thursday, January 26, 2023. 

______ The 4 PM Activity Bus is available Monday through Thursday, but you must sign 
up on the list in the Commons during lunch if you need to ride it.  Please write your full 
name, the activity you are staying for, and the bus number you normally ride.  Bus 
passes will be prepared and delivered to the sponsor of your club during 6th period. You 
can pick up your bus pass when you sign in at your club.  Activity bus passes will not 
be available if you don’t sign up on the list in the Commons during lunch. 

______ If you need to ride the 5 PM Sports Activity Bus, please pick up a pass from the 
Office by 1:00 PM.   

______ This Friday is a regular Gateway spirit day! Wear your Gateway gear and if your 
class is one of the randomly selected classes on Friday, you will get a sweet treat! 

______ Is Mrs. Weaver DRAMATIC??? If you want to know, sign up for the Drama Club! 
Our first meeting is next Tuesday after school in the Choir Room. To attend you must fill 
out the Google form before January 30th. The information flyer is outside the counseling 
office.   

______ 6th and 8th Pride Club meets today during lunch in Portable 1.  Please pick up a 
Pride Club Lunch Pass from the Counseling Office before lunch if you plan on attending! 

______ 7th grade PRIDE club is cancelled today due to Mrs. Jetten being absent. 7th 
Grade PRIDE will continue next week as normal. 

______ Calling all existing AV club members! If you joined the AV club at our last 
meeting or have been here all year, you are invited to an AV celebration on Thursday, 
February 2nd. We will be having treats, watching movies/old videos, and playing games! 
Check your email in the next few days for more details. Today’s AV meeting will be a 
regular meeting in Room 218. 

______ Spread kindness with a candygram to a friend.  ASB will be selling ducks from 
Monday, January 30th, to Wednesday, February 1st at lunch for Valentine's Day.  Send a 
dumdum (lollipop), duck, and card for $1, cash only. Make sure to include who you are 
sending it to, who their first-period teacher is and who it is from. There are three slogans 
you can choose from:  ¨Waddle I do without you?,” ¨You quack me up,¨ and ¨Release the 
Quakin!”   

______ Are you missing a water bottle, umbrella, PE shirt, jacket, or lunchbox?  We have 
moved the Lost and Found items to the area near the vending machines. Please stop by 
and reclaim your items this week. 

______Tomorrow is the last day to sign up for the World Language Assessment.  The 

forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office. 

______ The Student Store will be open during lunch tomorrow, so please remember to 

bring small bills. 



______ Students, please follow our hallway expectation. Walk on the right-hand side of 

the hallway.  Walk all the time and please keep your hands to yourself.    

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


